

Millfield Nursery 2018

In exploring and learning this week......

The children have settled back into nursery nicely. Our new children have been welcomed warmly by the staff and children. This week we have been looking at 'Our Body'. The children have had the opportunity to test out some new equipment within the setting, the illumination writing boards have been a big hit. The children have been drawing self portraits with the use of a mirror. We have spent time drawing round each other and measuring the height of our body.





Parent reminder

Please ensure that you provide your child with appropriate clothing, waterproof coat with hood, hat, gloves, wellies and if you have waterproof trousers those too, as we will continue to explore and learn outside and the mound is very muddy. A spare set of clothes is useful.

What we will be looking at next week

'Being healthy' we will be making fruit kebabs, looking at what 'we' think will make a healthy meal. We plan to make some soup for Burns night (25th January) and look at the different vegetables we can use. We will talk about exercise and the positive effect this has on our body.

Important information

Please can you not allow your child to climb the fence under the porch by the main school reception, there are climbing plants there that we want to survive.

Thank you.

Please if you haven't already done so, could you check/amend/complete and return the 'permission to collect child' form as soon as possible.

Please could we ask parents to take a look at our floor book that is situated near the parent notice board. Please feel free to write in there what your child says about the activity.

Cheeky challenge.

Find an exciting or exotic fruit whilst shopping, perhaps you could try it and write on Tapestry what they thought of it.

